
Objection 

 

Kate Rankin  

19 Jamieson Ave  

Fairlight NSW 2094 

To whom it may concern,   

I wish to object to the Macquarie River to Orange pipe line project.   

The reasons are as follows; The upper Macquarie River is significant habitat for the nationally 

endangered Trout Cod. Other threatened fish species found in this river reach include 

Murray Cod, Silver Perch and Catfish. Also, the proposed extraction of water from upper 

Macquarie River at low flows will disrupt fish passage and degrade important habitat values. 

Kind regards,  

 

Kate Rankin.   

 

 


